
Instructions for Submitting Public Comments 
on the Climate Change Report 

http://www.mwcog.org/environment/climate/public/ 
The Metropolitan Washington Council of Governments welcomes public comment and feedback the Climate 
Change Report. There are four ways that you can submit comments:  

1. Fill out the form below and submit your comments electronically;  
2. Submit comments to the e-mail ClimateReportComments@mwcog.org;  
3. Call the Climate Report public comment line at 202-962-3232, TDD:(202)962-3213; or  
4. Write to us at  

Comments – COG Climate Change Report 
777 North Capitol Street NE, Suite 300 
Washington, DC 20002-4239 

All comments submitted via this form, U.S. mail, e-mail, or telephone will be posted on 
this web site for review by the COG Board and interested members of the public. Click 
here to view comments that have been received and processed, to date.  

This is a moderated comment board. All comments submitted will be reviewed by 
COG staff prior to being posted. It may take up to one business day for your 
comments to appear after submitting. 
The COG Board released for public comment the Climate Change Report on July 9, 
2008. 

The public comment period ends on September 30, 2008 at 5 p.m. The COG Board will 
be asked to approve the Climate Change Report at the November 12, 2008 meeting. 

The following item is available for review and comment: 

• Climate Change Report  

For additional information or for special assistance, please call (202) 962-3239 or (202) 
962-3213 (TDD). 
 


